
The Physics department at Syracuse University is soliciting applications for a postdoctoral research associate who will work in Nuclear Physics experiments at JLab, including MOLLER and SoLID. The initial appointment is for one year with the possibility of renewal.  

For details and the application process, see:
https://www.sujobopps.com/postings/88866.

Questions and inquiries can be directed to Prof. Paul Souder (pasouder@syr.edu).  The successful candidate will be stationed either at JLab or SU. The appointment can begin as early as December 2021.


